
 

Broadcaster 
Temple Founder Lions Club 

Boss Lion Randy Sepulvado 
2016-2017 

Volume 100, Issue  38   Editor, 2nd VP Stan Giles    www.templelionsclub.org      April 5, 2017 

What happened at the Meeting 

Jennie Schneider, Executive Director 

and Dr. Anne Lueck, Past Board Presi-

dent of the Central Texas Children’s 

Center spoke to our Lions club today. 

The Temple Founder Lions Club currently sends $1,000 

per month to the CTCC.  Recently, many of your Lion 

brothers have put their “back into it” by helping to 

clear space at the CTCC for future expansion. 

The mission of the Central Texas Children’s Center is to 

provide educational, hibilitative and social programs to 

children and their siblings who have been identified as 

having special needs. 

In 1965, the current facility at 2000 W. Marlandwood 

Rd, replaced an even older wooden building on W. 

Ave H at a cost of $90,000.  Project BRACE, as it was 

called, was a 4 year project by the Temple Lions Club 

to raise funds for this new building.  BRACE stood for 

“Build a Rehabilitation Center”. 

We as Lions need to be proud of our heritage and 

need to continue to give and to support the needs of 

children in Bell County. 

For more information on the CTCC, go to: 

www.centexchildrenscenter.com. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Boss Lion Randy Sepulvado 

congratulates our newest 

club member, Lion Danny. 

Lion Danny is holding his 

new member certificate, 

name badge and the bill for 

his dues!  Welcome Lion 

Danny! 

 

What’s Coming  

CLUB CALENDAR:  

4/7:  Lions Follies @ the CAC. Show at 7pm.  Candy 

& Prize people be there by 5pm.  Performers be 

there no later than 6pm. 

4/8:  Lions Follies @ the CAC.   Shows at 2pm & 

7pm.  Candy & Prize people be there 2 hours early. 

Performers be there no later than 1 hour early. 

4/12:  Lions Club Mtg at Gober 

4/16:  Easter 

4/19:  Regular Club Mtg at Gober. 

4/21 & 22:  Lions District Convention (Temple, TX) 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Note from the “Show Czar” 

Depending on when you read this, the Show will 

begin in just a few hours!  April 7th & 8th will be the 

78th showing of The Lion’s Follies.  If you don’t have 

a roll in the show yet, you need to call Dennis Smith 

at 254.493.4065 or John Rude at 254.718.1504.  We 

still need Ushers, Candy sellers, Prize room attend-

ants, Back Stage help and more.  It’s ALL HANDS ON 

DECK!!  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 

4/12:  Temple Junior College, Dr. Barron 

4/19:  Coleman Hampton, Curator, Bell Co. Museum 

4/26:  Children’s Special Needs Network 

5/3:  Open 

5/10:  Elwood Smith, Love of Christ 

BIRTHDAYS: 

4/14:  Lion David Moreno 

4/19:  Lion Wes Riddle 

UPCOMING GREETERS: 

4/12:  Lions David Moreno and Pablo Stewart 

4/19:  Lions Stan Giles and Shannon Gowan 

4/26:  Lions Don Gregory and John Rude. 

 

The Dave Fette 

Synchronized 

Swim Team! 

It’s Show Time! 

Servant Leadership 
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